DOING THE MOST GOOD

William Booth, Founder
Brian Peddle, General
Commissioner Kelly Igleheart, Territorial Commander
Lt. Colonel Ronnie Raymer, Divisional Commander
Major Andrew Wiley, Area Commander
Major Hazel Wiley, Area Commander

Thank you all So Much for your continued. Support

December 20, 2023

Advisory Board

Karen Simon,
Chair
Andrew Lopina,
Vice Chair
Bill Goodson,
Treasurer
Linda Jackson-Barnes,
Secretary

Members

Ken Carlson, Jr. Ashley Carroll Hooker Jeff Cardwell Christina Clark Kay Donahue Bill Goodson Suzanne Jabbour Linda Jackson Barnes Andrew Lopina Mary Moore Ryan Niland Melissa Painter Lucy Paynter Gladys Quarles Karen Simon Jack Sutton Jackson Sutton Robert Weiss Rob Welch Win Welch PJ Williams Ashley Wolff

Life Members

Dr. Ken Carlson Dick Glaze Dr. Cal Jeffers Martha Martinat Chuck Tierney Knights of Columbus 616 South Cherry Street Kernersville, N.C. 27284

Dear Chuck Tierney:

On behalf of Ken Carlson Boys & Girls Club, I would like to thank the Knights of Columbus Holy Cross Council 8509 for donating the coats, scarves and hats.

Thank you so much for remembering your friends at the Boys & Girls Club. We really appreciate this donation. Boys & Girls Club members and parents really enjoy receiving these coats. The member really enjoyed picking out their coats and getting a hat to match.

Thank you again for your donation and for your continuous support to the members at the Boys & Girls Club. It is truly a blessing for our members to receive these coats. You all are the BEST!

We wish you and yours a Very Merry Christmas and a New Year filled with happiness, good health and prosperity!

Sincerely yours,

Sylvia P. Adams
Area Director II

The Salvation Army Boys & Girls Club